
Check the steps below, to ensure you and your child 

are checking and accessing the correct Google 

Classroom. 

If you can see more than your child’s Year Group page (like the image 

below). Please following the next steps to remove the other pages, as 

they are no longer in use. 

All your child’s work and communication is through the Year Group 

Classroom NOT the individual class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Click on the 3 dots next to the class you would like to 

remove. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Now click ‘Unenrol’ 

3. The classroom you wish to leave should now disappear 

from your homepage.  

1. Click on 

the 3 dots. 

2. Click 

unenrol. 


